
Dear Colleagues:  
It is my great pleasure to congratulate you all with this great anniversary. I am 
extremely thankful to my mentor Valter Alekseevich, and all the colleagues from 
Theorotdel for education help and encouragement I received from them during my 
years at the Institute. Whatever I managed to achieve in the US grows from my 
experience at IPH, and I will always remember it. Congratulations, again, and lots 
of success in your work. 
 
Sincerely,  
Lev Deych 
Professor of Physics 
Queens College of City University of New York 
New York, USA. 


